
Good Evening, 
 
This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Friday, April 23, 2021. 
 
Just a reminder that, as we are still experiencing some cooler days, we 
are asking parents to please make sure that your child is dressed for  
outside recess with layers that can be removed if the temperature warms 
up. Thank you for your attention to this matter! 
 
Jump Rope for Heart money is due on May 14, 2021.  Please give to 
your Homeroom Teacher. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Weekend! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 
CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx  
 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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